
 
Winter Break is here and GCS wants you to keep reading! Use this log to record the minutes you are reading 
over the break. When winter break ends, return your form to your school’s library media coordinator for an 
opportunity to win prizes. ​Students must read ​at least 300 minutes​ to qualify for the prizes! Give the 
completed reading log to your school library media coordinator by January 8.  

Student Name:____________________ Grade:​________​ School: __________ Teacher:_______________ 

Student Signature:__________________________ Parent Signature:__________________________ 

Day Minutes Read Day  Minutes Read 

December 23  December 30  

December 24  December 31  

December 25  January 1  

December 26  January 2  

December 27  January 3  

December 28  January 4  

December 29  Total Minutes Read  


